
 
W A T E R   D E P A R T M E N T 

212 Locust Street, Suite C, Santa Cruz, CA 95060    831-420-5200 
 
 

City of Santa Cruz Water Department 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF A FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 

 
Project Title: Santa Cruz Water Rights Project 
 
The City of Santa Cruz Water Department has completed a Final Environmental Impact Report 
(EIR) for the Santa Cruz Water Rights Project. The Final EIR will be considered by the Water 
Commission for recommendation on December 6, 2021 at 7:00pm and by the City Council for 
certification of the Final EIR and project approval on December 14, 2021 after the hour of 1:00pm at City 
Hall Council Chambers. In order to minimize exposure to COVID-19 and to comply with social 
distancing requirements, the Council Chambers are not expected be open to the public for 
either meeting. Directions for participating in the meetings will be provided on the meeting 
agendas, which will be posted at the following links. 
 
Water Commission Agenda will be available by December 2: 
https://www.cityofsantacruz.com/government/city-departments/water/city-water-
commission/meetings-and-agenda 
 
City Council Agenda will be available December 10:  
https://ecm.cityofsantacruz.com/OnBaseAgendaOnline/Meetings/Search?dropid=4&mtids=103
%2C104%2C105%2C106 

 
Project Location: The Proposed Project is located within Santa Cruz County and is generally 
bounded by the unincorporated communities of Aptos and Le Selva Beach on the east, Bonny 
Doon Road on the west, Boulder Creek on the north, and the Pacific Ocean on the south.

Lead Agency: 
Department:  
Address: 

City of Santa Cruz 
Water Department 
212 Locust Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Address Where Copy of Final EIR is Available: Online review is highly encouraged due to 
ongoing considerations with the COVID-19 Pandemic.  

The Final EIR includes responses to public comments received on the Draft EIR and can be 
reviewed online at the City’s website: http://www.cityofsantacruz.com/waterenvdocs and will also 
be available at the Santa Cruz Public Library’s website: https://catalog.santacruzpl.org/polaris/.  

A printed copy of the Final EIR may be reviewed at the City of Santa Cruz Water Department 
Engineering Counter (212 Locust Street, Suite C in Santa Cruz) by appointment. Please email 
waterengineering@cityofsantacruz.com or call (831) 420-5210 to schedule an appointment.  
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